
$14,000  in  grant  funds
available for special events
The  North  Lake  Tahoe  Chamber/CVB/Resort  Association  is
accepting applications for the 2012-13 Special Events Grant
Program until Feb. 22 at 5pm.

There is $14,000 available to award recipients to be used this
fiscal year that ends June 2013, or next fiscal year. The
available funds are open to those with events planned for the
Placer County/North Lake Tahoe region. The majority of grants
awarded will be between $500 and $2,500.

For more information, contact Judy Laverty at (530) 581.8702
or judy@puretahoenorth.com.
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